

Kingsnorth Church of England Primary School,

Church Hill, Kingsnorth, Ashford, Kent TN23 3EF T 01233 622673 email: hos@kingsnorth.kent.sch.uk

Head of School: Mrs S Sullivan

Friday 7th May 2021

Dear Parents and Carers,

Firstly, welcome back to Term 5!

It is so lovely for the sun to be shining and we have been very lucky to have spent lots of time outdoors with our block PE and plants unit.

Unfortunately, it has come to my attention that there have been comments on a 'group chat' leading to repercussions in the classroom. This is impacting the learning of the whole class and much time is lost dealing with upset children and resolving friendship issues.

If your child has a phone or has access to one, please can you monitor what is being said to avoid these issues from repeating themselves.

If you would like any support or advice regarding online safety, please contact Mrs Rich, our family liaison officer.

Thank you for your ongoing support with your child's learning.

Kind Regards

Miss Megan Stonehouse Class Teacher

MUNTONebouse.